
CSGEMS- SATURDAY, 28th SEP 2024 

 

Mr. Mallikarjun and Mr. Srikanth attended a workshop on “CSGEMS” on Saturday 28th 

September 2024 at T-Hub, Raidurgam, Hyderabad from 8.30 am to 1.30 pm which was 

conducted by Mr. Vasudevan Natarajan from Super Teachers. 

The speaker Mr. Vasudevan discussed about various teaching techniques involved in the 

Computer Science and have shown the methods of practical approach for the benefit of 

students. 

Various platforms of digital literacy, programming, AI, C4 Model (Context Setting, Connect to 

Real Life, Competency Building and Concept Exploration) were discussed during the session. 

He quoted some real time scenarios on computer hardware (Chitti Robo), Video Editing (KGF), 

Graphical Representation of Data (D-Mart), Debugging (NASA), etc.  

 

 

 


